Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Zonig Docket W 3584

From: Aaron Kiger <aaronrk64@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 10:50 AM
To: Marc Allred <marca@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zonig Docket W 3584

Good Morning Marc,

| am emailing you concerning the proposed addition to the apartment complex on Grand Silo Way. | live in the area and
I am familiar with the traffic flow around this area. The traffic flow is terrible at certain times of the day to the point that
traffic is backed up from Peters Creek Pkwy. to the traffic circle at Old Salisbury Rd. | feel like the added traffic would be
a bad idea and create an inconvenience for the neighborhood. | don't know if you are aware that Old Salisbury Rd. has
been closed for 2 Years and projected to be closed for another 2 years. There is no other outlet to Peters Creek for
anyone living from South Park to the old Moose Lodge.The addition of over 100 apartments would just add to the
problem. Thank You for your time.

Thanks again,
Aaron



